
21st March 2024 
 

Dear Parents, Carers, Guardians and Families 

Thank you for your support during Mock SATs this week. Thank you for helping your 
children to arrive at school at 8:15am. This has really helped the week run 
smoothly. We are all feeling proud of every child and how hard they have worked.  

On Tuesday 16th April, we will be having another parents' meeting at 3:10pm in the 

main hall. At this time, you will be able to collect information about how your child 
has done in their Mock SATs, how to interpret this information and if they are 
meeting their personal targets. Refreshments will be available. 

Tomorrow, your child will be given some home learning to complete over the Easter 

holidays. They will have four short booklets to complete: one for arithmetic, one for 
reasoning, one for reading and one for grammar, punctuation and spelling.  The 
activities have been picked carefully to help children revise key areas of learning 

which may be tested in the SATs in May. 

Please encourage your child to complete these tasks in small chunks (maybe 10 to 
15 minutes per day) regularly throughout the holiday. This will allow them to keep 
important skills fresh in their minds while they are away from school.  The 

homework will be checked on Monday 8th April, which is the first day back at school. 

All year 6 children have worked incredibly hard this week and we hope that they will 
have a lovely holiday and a restful break. 

Many thanks for your support, 

Miss Ashcroft, Miss Kalia and Miss Watling 

 


